
 
40 Sylvan Road, Waltham, MA 02451-1600 
T:  781-907-1789  F:  781-296-8091  meabh.purcell@nationalgrid.com   www.nationalgrid.com 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL      July 17, 2020 

 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary   
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 

 

Re: Massachusetts Electric Company and Nantucket Electric Company, d/b/a 
National Grid, D.P.U. 19-07/D.P.U. 19-AMP 

Dear Secretary Marini: 

 On behalf of Massachusetts Electric Company and Nantucket Electric, each d/b/a 
National Grid (the “Company”), enclosed are the Company’s responses to DPU 1-1 through 
DPU 1-3 in the above captioned proceeding.   

 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 
Meabh Purcell 
 
cc.  Service List in DPU 19-07/DPU 19-AMP 
      Katie Zilgme, Hearing Officer 

Rebecca Tepper, Deputy Bureau Chief, Energy and Environment Bureau; Office of the   
Attorney General 

      Elizabeth Anderson, Ass’t Attorney General  
      Brendan Vaughan, Keegan Werlin 

 
 
 
Meabh Purcell 
Assistant General Counsel 



THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 
________________________________________________ 
        ) 
Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities on its ) 
own Motion into Initiatives to Promote and Protect   ) D.P.U. 19-07 
Consumer Interests in the Retail Electric Competitive  ) 
Supply Market.      ) 
________________________________________________) 
 
________________________________________________ 
        ) 
2019 Arrearage Management Plans    ) D.P.U. 19-AMP 
________________________________________________) 
 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
 

I hereby certify that I have this day caused to be served the foregoing document in the 

above-referenced dockets upon all parties of record in this proceeding in accordance with the 

requirements of 220 C.M.R. 1.05 (Department’s Rules of Practice and Procedure), by E-Filing. 

 
      
     MASSACHUSETTS ELECTRIC COMPANY AND  
     NANTUCKET ELECTRIC COMPANY, EACH D/B/A  
     NATIONAL GRID 
 

      
__________________________________________ 
Meabh Purcell, Counsel for National Grid 
National Grid 
40 Sylvan Road 
Waltham, MA 02451 
Phone: (781) 907-1789 
Email: meabh.purcell@nationalgrid.com 

 
 
 
Date: July 17, 2020 
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